
Some years ago HBU had a 
campaign, “Write Your Own Story”! 
It was a brilliant marketing campaign 
which proved to be successful for the 
University as students, faculty and 
alumni did indeed write their stories of 
how HBU helped to shape their lives. 

and five barley loaves, likewise He provides the way for The 
Guild to raise the scholarship dollars needed each year. At this 
year’s Silver Tea we raised more than $70,000 which allowed us 
to award five Endowed Scholarships and 23 Annual Scholarships 
to very worthy Christian HBU scholarship applicants. Psalm 
46:10 “Be still, and know that I am God!”

The power of saying yes to God is beyond anything we 





3

NEW MEMBERS:

Melanie Everson
2711 Grants Lake Blvd.  Apt. 52
Sugar Land, TX 77479
H-281-980-3906
C-281-460-3910
maeverson@windstream.net

Sandra Parker
507 Meadow Vista Ct.
Missouri City, TX 77459 
H-281-499-4294
C-713-456-9728

Yearbook Updates ...
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THE GUILD INSTITUTE IN 

CHRISTIAN FAMILY STUDIES

The Guild Institute in Christian Family Studies 
welcomed Lee Strobel at HBU Convocation on February 
19, 2014.  Mr. Strobel is a recent addition to the faculty 
at Houston Baptist University and is a nationally known 
apologist, pastor and author.  He has written over 20 
books including The Case for Christ and The Case for 
a Creator.  Pastor Strobel’s address encouraged the 
students in their “unexpected adventure” as they walk 
with the Lord and talked about what Jesus meant to be 
salt and light of the world. 

Following Convocation, a luncheon honoring the 
HBU faculty was hosted by The Guild in McNair Hall.  
During the program Dr. Robert Sloan and Pastor Lee 
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Letter from the EditorAs we reach the end of another Guild year and prepare for the more leisurely summer ahead, it’s time �U�S� I�E�V �� I� I�E�V ��� 5�L I� Z I� Z I�V  �As Newsletter Editor for two years, I have had the opportunity to work with this amazing group of women.  

On behalf of all of us, I want to thank them for their service.  I especially want to thank Debra Perich, our President, for all she has accomplished for HBU and for The Guild during her two-year term.  She has been a tireless advocate for HBU and has given much of her time to Guild activities.  In large part,  it is because of 

Let’s enjoy our summer vacation and return in the fall ready to support our new President, Jan Witham.—Georgia Byrnes


